
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Newsletter 
30 June 2023 

This fortnight has been extremely busy in 
school. We have had so much that this 

newsletter is a few more pages than usual.  
We have all thoroughly enjoyed ourselves 
and learned lots! As you can see from the 

diary section there is no winding down for us 
– we have lots more to do before we finish 

for the summer holidays. We look forward to 
seeing you at the upcoming events. 

 
Miss Ward  

Headteacher 

 

The Big Gig 80s style 
 

We had an amazing day dressing up for our 
80s day. The outfits were amazing and full 
credit to the parents who went all out for 

the children!  
We all really enjoyed singing the 80s songs 

together in the hall – the smiles on the 
children’s faces were just fabulous! 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates  
 

Tuesday 4 July – Transfer morning in school 
Wednesday  5 July – Strike day: Hazel, Cherry & Poplar 
closed. 
Wednesday 5 July – PTFA Summer disco – please note 
change of date! 
Thursday 6 July – Nursery assembly @9:15 
Thursday 6 July – Musical performance to parents – 
special invite only. 
Friday 7 July - Strike day: Larch, Hazel, Cherry & Poplar 
closed. 
Monday 10 July – EYFS sports’ day 9:30am 
Tuesday 11 July – Y1, 2, 3 & 4 9:30am and Y5 & 6 
1:45pm sports’ day 
Wednesday 19 July – Y6 Leavers’ performance 6pm 
Thursday 20 July – Y6 Leavers’ party 
Thursday 20 July – Reception Graduation event – more 
info to follow. 
Friday 21 July at 2pm – School closes for Summer 
Holidays 

Safeguarding message  
 
 
 
 

Please watch out for the new chat website Omegle 
which promotes being able to chat with strangers 

without having to register or provide age verification. 
This site makes our young children a potential for 

abuse online. 
Please check your child’s devices regularly. 

Current Attendance  

Beech Sycamore Hazel  Cherry  Poplar 

93 94 95 94 93 

Chestnut Rowan Maple Larch Cedar 

95 94 92 95 92 

Well done to Larch and Hazel classes; attendance 

trophy winners this fortnight! 

Yes I Can! 
 

Our Y5 football team were amazing at the 
Primary School tournament ran by 

Bedlington Academy. They played well as a 
team and we are very proud of them! 
Our lovely spectators were great too! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Governors 

One of our parent governors, Bronwen Foster 

will be leaving us this term. We would like to say 

a big thank you to Bronwen for all she has done 

for us.  

We will be in touch in the new academic year 

regarding a new parent governor opportunity.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Enterprise Week 
This week has been an excellent week of careers and 
enterprise. Each class have really thought about their 
products and how to sell them to make a good profit. 

A huge thank you to our wonderful parents, 
grandparents and carers who came to speak to the 
children about their careers and to the hundreds of 

you who came to spend money at the fair. 
Your support, as always, is hugely appreciated! 

 



 

 

 

 

 


